Dear employee

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.

Your participation is of great importance to us as it provides valuable insights
into the experiences and well-being of our employees.

By answering the questions, you help us identify areas where we can make
efforts to improve our mental as well as physical work environment.

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to
contact your manager or the HR department.

We appreciate your time and effort in responding to the survey.

Sincerely
Woba



